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The Tale of True Prosperity  

New Year’s Letter 
 

Hello my lovelies! 

I want to wish everyone a Happy New Year! 

Can you believe this is my 4-year-old year?!  I can’t wait to get back into training 

and back on the racetrack! 

Right now, I’m on “vacation” at the farm in New Jersey.  I needed a mental break 

and to just be a horse.  My training will resume just before spring.  

As you know, 2019 didn’t turn out to be a bad year even though it did not start well 

at all.  Beside the first and second place finishes, I got a third and some fourths! 

I travelled to a few different tracks to race but I’m not sure if that’s my thing.  

We all know I hate the turf too!   

I am proud to say that I was able to donate over $1,000.00 to Thoroughbred 

Retirement Foundation from my races!  I hope to make this year a more 

“Prosperous” one!     

My mom and dad visit me often.  I love that they bring me snacks but mom tries 

fussing at me.  I get mad at her when I don’t win my races and thought about 

kicking her one time!  She knows I’m a diva and tells me I just have to do better 

next time.  Dad always tells me I’m a princess and that makes me feel better. 

I am looking forward to see what the year brings and hope it is a safe and 

successful one for us all. 

See you at the track! 

Much Love, 

T. P. 


